Enclosure 11

John Morris

Subject: FW: Planning Consultation Reminder P/20/0530/FUL

From: Kerri McGuire (Graham & Sibbald)

Sent: 15 March 2021 14:37

To: David Paterson

Cc: Brian O'Rourke (NHS Forth Valley)

Subject: FW: Planning Consultation Reminder P/20/0530/FUL

David,

| refer to the attached consultation response to NHS Forth Valley in relation to the planning application for 22 flats
and 1 dwellinghouse at land west of 14 King Street, Thornhill Road, Falkirk.

As the proposed development is below 50 residential units, NHS Forth Valley will not be seeking contributions
towards health care.

Kind regards
Kerri

Kerri McGuire

Partner
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This message contains confidential information and is intended only for david.paterson@falkirk.gov.uk,
brian.orourke@nhs.scot. If you are not david.paterson@falkirk.gov.uk, brian.orourke@nhs.scot you should not
disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify Kerri.McGuire@g-s.co.uk immediately by e-mail if you have
received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed
to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete,
or contain viruses. Graham and Sibbald therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents
of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy
version.

Should you have a complaint about our service please contact the sender of this email in the first instance. Graham
+ Sibbald is a member of the Surveyor Ombudsman Service which may be able to help you with your complaint if we
are unable to.



